
N E W S L E T T E R

Welcome to our new look school newsletter, filled with
information and useful dates for the diary.

If you need to contact the school please phone 01733
262696 or email office@npa.pkat.co.uk

School Dinner Bookings - please remember the pre
order system is now in place and you need to prebook
all meals a week before.  You must book by midnight on
Sunday (both Free School Meals and paid for meals) 
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We are so happy to finally be in the new building! Some of you may have been into
the new entrance space which we are sure you will agree is a huge improvement.
There is a wonderful new reading area, which children have been accessing this
week, a new planning and resources room for teachers and new offices and meeting
rooms.  

We have attached the summer term planner to the newsletter so that you can see
exactly what is happening in school and all the trips and visits which have been
arranged. All trips are fully funded for every child by the school.

All children in school will begin their Sex and Relationships lessons this term as part
of the PHSE curriculum. These lessons are statutory, and the content is determined
by the Government in the National Curriculum. Letters will be sent out to all year
groups outlining the content of these sessions. There will be a drop-in session from
2.30 - 3.00pm on May 1st with Mrs M Taylor ( Safeguarding and Pastoral Lead) and
Mrs R Taylor ( PHSE Lead) where you will be able to ask any questions you may have.

Have a wonderful weekend everyone,

Sally Hudson
Deputy Headteacher
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